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  A Call to Duty David Weber,Timothy
Zahn,2014-09-16 Growing up, Travis Uriah Long
yearned for order and discipline in his life . . .
the two things his neglectful mother couldn�t or
wouldn�t provide. So when Travis enlisted in the
Royal Manticoran Navy, he thought he�d finally
found the structure he�d always wanted so
desperately. But life in the RMN isn�t exactly
what he expected. Boot camp is rough and
frustrating; his first ship assignment lax and
disorderly; and with the Star Kingdom of Manticore
still recovering from a devastating plague, the
Navy is possibly on the edge of budgetary
extinction. The Star Kingdom is a minor nation
among the worlds of the Diaspora, its closest
neighbors weeks or months away, with little in the
way of resources. With only modest interstellar
trade, no foreign contacts to speak of, a plague-
ravaged economy to rebuild, and no enemies looming
at the hyper limit, there are factions in
Parliament who want nothing more than to scrap the
Navy and shift its resources and manpower
elsewhere. But those factions are mistaken. The
universe is not a safe place. Travis Long is about
to find that out. At the publisher's request, this
title is sold without DRM (Digital Rights
Management). About A Call to Duty: A new series
set in the universe of Webers popular heroine
Honor Harrington gets off to a solid start. . . .
Cowriters Zahn and Weber do an excellent job
alluding to events known to longtime fans. . . .
[T]his astronautical adventure is filled with . .
. intrigue and political drama._Publishers Weekly
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About the Honor Harrington series: _Weber combines
realistic, engaging characters with intelligent
technological projection and a deep understanding
of military bureaucracy in this long-awaited Honor
Harrington novelãFans of this venerable space
opera will rejoice to see Honor back in
action.Ó_Publishers Weekly _. . .everything you
could want in a heroine ã. Excellent ã plenty of
action.Ó_Science Fiction Age _Brilliant!
Brilliant! Brilliant!Ó_Anne McCaffrey _Compelling
combat combined with engaging characters for a
great space opera adventure.Ó_Locus _Weber
combines realistic, engaging characters with
intelligent technological projection . . . Fans of
this venerable space opera will rejoice . .
.Ó_Publishers Weekly About Timothy Zahn: _Zahn
keeps the story moving at a breakneck pace,
maintaining excitement.Ó¾Publishers Weekly [Y]ou
can count on Timothy Zahn for three things: clean,
sparse prose; good pacing; and great action
scenes. The first book in the Cobra War series
hits all those marks in admirable style and makes
for a quick, entertaining sci-fi novel.
¾Blogcritics _[Conqueror�s Heritage] is another
finely wrought space adventure . . . [with]
social, political and emotional complications, all
of which Zahn treats with his usual
skill.Ó¾Booklist _Zahn paints every detail [in
Angelmass] with gleamy realism . . . scientific
dialogue that streams with starship hardware and
military trooper talk . . . immensely
appealing.Ó¾Kirkus Review
  This Girl for Hire G.G. Fickling,2024-04-02 In
the bustling streets of 1950s Los Angeles, Honey
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West emerges as a dazzling beacon of wit, charm,
and unwavering courage. This Girl for Hire marks
the thrilling debut of the first female private
eye in popular fiction. Honey isn't just any
detective; she's a trailblazer in a man's world,
combining unparalleled intellect with a femme
fatale's allure. Whether she's navigating the
shadowy alleys of crime or the intricate puzzles
of love, West proves time and again that she's
more than capable of cracking the toughest cases.
  Art of He-Man and the Masters of the Universe
Various,2015-04-28 In 1983, the world was
introduced to He-Man and the Masters of the
Universe. What followed was a cultural sensation
that changed the landscape of children's
entertainment forever! Join Mattel and Dark Horse
in this comprehensive retrospective chronicling
He-Man's decades-long epic journey from toy, to
television, to film, to a true pop culture
phenomenon!
  Technical Readout 3055 ,1992 Describes and
illustrates combat robots and fighter planes used
in the BattleTech series of games.
  Cobra Alliance: Cobra War Book I Timothy
Zahn,2009-12-01 The colony worlds Adirondack and
Silvern fell to the Troft forces almost without a
struggle. Outnumbered and on the defensive, Earth
made a desperate decision. It would attack the
aliens not from space, but on the ground¾with
forces the Trofts did not even suspect. Thus were
created the Cobras, a guerilla force whose weapons
were surgically implanted, invisible to the
unsuspecting eye, yet undeniably deadly. And the
Moreau family were the most famous of the Cobra
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warriors. Long after victory over the Troft was
achieved, the Cobras made common cause with their
former adversaries against a new enemy. Their
reward was three planets that would be a home for
the Cobras, whose deadly powers made them too
dangerous to feel at home on Earth. Now, years had
passed and not everyone on the Cobra worlds
thought that the Cobras were worth the high cost
of providing their training and maintaining their
existing built-in weaponry, let alone supporting
research to improve the Cobra weapons, and
possibly even put an end to the negative effects
of that built-in weaponry, which caused Cobras to
die much too young. Many who had never known
interplanetary war were convinced that the Cobras
were not needed at all. That was a grave
miscalculation, because a new menace was
approaching, one that even the formidable Cobra
warriors might not be able to defeat . . . At the
publisher's request, this title is sold without
DRM (Digital Rights Management).
  Adventure Kartel Ashley Wood,2014-10-28 This
gorgeously oversized hardcover from the creators
of Lore presents the comics, posters, conceptual
designs, sketches, and other beautifully rendered
miscellany involving Tommy Mission and his
Adventure Kartel in their battles with Zomb MD and
his undead minions. Ashley Wood's artistry is
available to all on a grand 11 x 17 format!
  The Cobra Trilogy Timothy Zahn,2004-09-01 He was
a New Kind of Soldier, Created for a New Kind of
War! Soldier . . . The colony worlds Adirondack
and Silvern fell to the Troft forces almost
without a struggle. Outnumbered and on the
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defensive, Earth made a desperate decision. It
would attack the aliens not from space, but on the
ground¾with forces the Trofts did not even
suspect. Thus were created the Cobras, a guerilla
force whose weapons were surgically implanted,
invisible to the unsuspecting eye, yet undeniably
deadly. But power brings temptation . . . and not
all the Cobras could be trusted to fight for Earth
alone. Jonny Moreau would learn the uses¾and
abuses¾of his special abilities, and what it truly
meant to be a Cobra. Mercenary . . . If anyone had
told Jonny Moreau the Cobras would one day take
orders from the alien Troft, he would have laughed
without humor. He'd lost too many friends during
the Troft war, though the Cobras triumphed in the
end. Now, though, the Troft were trading
partners¾and they feared what might be a mutual
danger: A new race, ruthless and tenacious, that
threatened human space as well as Troft. And the
offer was five new planets for the overcrowded
Cobra worlds. Jonny's son Justin would carry the
Moreau name to danger . . . and learn that it
takes more than a Cobra father to make a Cobra
son. Governor . . . Corwin Moreau is governor of
Aventine, but the fact that the Moreau family has
held power for so long is beginning to generate
bad feelings in the Cobra Worlds Council. But
Corwin's niece, Jasmine, faces the greatest
challenge. Her only ambition is to become a
Cobra¾but no woman has ever been accepted to the
Academy or ever will be, if her opponents have
their way. Until a mission arises that demands her
expertise, and requires that she be given the
deadly Cobra implants. Because the enemy, too,
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knows that there are no female Cobras, and Jasmine
can infiltrate without being suspected . . . she
thinks. . . . The Complete Cobra Generational
Saga, by the New York Times Best-Selling Author At
the publisher's request, this title is sold
without DRM (Digital Rights Management).
  In Fire Forged: Worlds of Honor V David
Weber,2011-02-01 Honor Harrington is arguably the
most popular character in modern science fiction,
but there are many other stories in the Honorverse
besides those in which she has the central role.
This fifth volume in the popular Worlds of Honor
series explores some of those stories with the
help of such top writers as best-selling author
Jane Lindskjold, New York Times best-selling
author Timothy Zahn, and more¾including an all-new
Honor Harrington adventure, set in her younger
years, when a mob of space pirates made the
mistake of tangling with Commander Harrington.
That was a fatal mistake¾for the pirates . . . At
the publisher's request, this title is sold
without DRM (Digital Rights Management).
  The Garfield Gallery Jim Davis,1989
  Cauldron of Ghosts David Weber,Eric
Flint,2014-04-08 Sequel to national bestsellers
Torch of Freedom and Crown of Slaves, Book Three
in the Crown of Slaves, - Honor Harrington
universe. Secret agent Anton Zilwicki and Victor
Cachat return in this classic tie-in series set in
David Weber's Honorverse. TOIL AND TROUBLE IN THE
CAULDRON OF GHOSTS The Mesan Alignment: a
centuries-old cabal that seeks to impose its
vision of a society dominated by genetic rank onto
the human race. Now the conspiracy stands exposed
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by spies Anton Zilwicki and Victor Cachat¾one an
agent of Honor Harrington�s Star Kingdom of
Manticore, the other a Havenite operative. The
outing of the Alignment has turned the galaxy�s
political framework topsy-turvy. Old coalitions
have disintegrated. New alliances have been born.
For starters, the long and hard-fought war between
the Republic of Haven and the Star Empire of
Manticore is not only over, but these bitter
enemies have formed a new pact. Their common foe:
the Mesan Alignment itself. But more information
is needed to bring the Alignment out of the
shadows. Now, defying the odds and relying on
genetic wizardry themselves for a disguise,
Zilwicki and Cachat return to Mesa¾only to
discover that even they have underestimated the
Alignment�s ruthlessness and savagery. Soon they
are on the run in Mesa�s underworld, not only
hunted by the Alignment but threatened by the
exploding conflict on the planet between Mesa�s
overlords and the brutalized slaves and
descendants of slaves who have suffered under
their rule for so long. But if Zilwicki and Cachat
succeed in rooting out the ancient conspiracy, a
great evil may be finally removed from the
galaxy¾and on a long-oppressed planet, freedom may
finally dawn. At the publisher's request, this
title is sold without DRM (Digital Rights
Management). About the Crown of Slave Series: Fans
of Weber's Honor Harrington series ã will be
delighted with this offshoot in which he and
coauthor Flint develop several situations and
characters from other stories. ...This outstanding
effort transcends the label 'space opera' and
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truly is a novel of ideas.Ó¾Publishers Weekly
  Luck and Pluck Horatio Alger,2019-09-25
Reproduction of the original: Luck and Pluck by
Horatio Alger
  String Divers Chris Ryall,2016-03-22 Originally
published as String Divers issues #1-5--Colophon.
  Treecat Wars David Weber,Jane
Lindskold,2014-08-05 New York Times and Publishers
Weekly Best Selling Young Adult Series. Book Three
by international writing phenomenon David Weber.
Two young settlers on a pioneer planet seeks to
stop a war and to save the intelligent alien
treecats from exploitation by unscrupulous humans.
The fires are out, but the trouble’s just
beginning for the treecats On pioneer planet
Sphinx, ruined lands and the approach of winter
force the now Landless Clan to seek new territory.
They have one big problem—there’s nowhere to go.
Worse, their efforts to find a new home awaken the
enmity of the closest treecat clan—a stronger
group who’s not giving up a single branch without
a fight Stephanie Harrington, the treecats’
greatest advocate, is off to Manticore for
extensive training—and up to her ears in
challenges there. That leaves only Stephanie’s
best friends, Jessica and Anders, to save the
treecats from themselves. And now a group of
xenoanthropologists is once again after the great
secret of the treecats—that they are intelligent,
empathic telepaths—and their agenda will lead to
nothing less that treecat exploitation. Finally,
Jessica and Anders face problems of their own,
including their growing attraction to one another.
It is an attraction that seems a betrayal of
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Stephanie Harrington, the best friend either of
them have ever had. About Treecat Wars prequel,
Fire Season: “I loved it. A thrilling, edge-of-
the-seat read—I couldn't put it down!” Tamora
Pierce, author of New York Times best-selling Beka
Cooper series About series debut novel, A
Beautiful Friendship: “[A] stellar introduction to
a new YA science-fiction series set in the
Honorverse of Weber’s popular adult novels. It’s
rare to find teen science fiction that strays
beyond popular dystopian fare. The environmental
messages, human-animal friendship, humor, action,
and inventive technology will make this series
starter an easy hit with teen sf readers.”
–Booklist About David Weber and the Honor
Harrington series: “. . . Everything you could
want in a heroine…plenty of action.”—Science
Fiction Age The Star Kingdom Series A Beautiful
Friendship Fire Season Treecat Wars
  Cobra Guardian Timothy Zahn,2011-11-29 The
colony worlds Adirondack and Silvern fell to the
Troft forces almostwithout a struggle. Outnumbered
and on the defensive, Earth made a
desperatedecision. It would attack the aliens not
from space, but on the ground --with forces the T
  Chasing the Devil David Reichert,2005-12-27
Discusses the twenty year pursuit of Sheriff David
Reichert for the Green River Killer.
  Torch of Freedom David Weber,Eric
Flint,2009-11-01 Someone is assassinating the
leaders of both the Star Kingdom of Manticore and
the recently liberated former slave planet of
Torch. Though most believe the Republic of Haven
is behind the murders, Anton Zilwicki and Havenite
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secret agent Victor Cachat believe there is
another sinister player behind the scenes. Queen
Berry of Torch narrowly escaped one assassination
attempt, and a security officer from Beowulf has
been assigned to protect her, a task complicated
by the young monarch's resentment of bodyguards,
and the officer's growing attachment to her.
Meanwhile, powerful forces in the Solarian League
are maneuvering against each other to gain the
upper hand, not realizing or, perhaps, not caring
that their power struggle is threatening the
League's very existence and could plunge the
galaxy into war. Once again New York Times best-
selling authors David Weber and Eric Flint join
forces in an exciting new novel in the Honorverse.
At the publisher's request, this title is sold
without DRM (Digital Rights Management).
  Cobra Strike Timothy Zahn,1986 In the sequel to
Cobra, Justin Moreau joins his father in the ranks
of the Cobras, an elite corps whose weapons are
surgically implanted in their neurologically
enhanced bodies
  Blackcollar Timothy Zahn,2012-10-16 A
genetically enhanced fighting force may be
humanity’s only hope in this novel by the #1 New
York Times–bestselling author of Star Wars:
Thrawn. Decades after a successful invasion of
Earth and the Terran Democratic Empire by the
Ryqril—hostile, leathery-skinned aliens—resistance
fighter Allen Caine is training for an undercover
mission. He will assume the identity of an aide to
the senate—part of the government that colludes
with the invaders. But when the mission begins
earlier than planned, Caine finds himself stuck on



12

the off-planet outpost of Plinry with no idea of
what awaits. He’s responsible for the most
important mission undertaken by the resistance in
twenty years, and when the operation goes awry,
Caine’s only hope is to locate Plinry’s so-called
blackcollars—the elusive, martial arts–trained
guerilla force whose wartime resistance efforts
are legendary. With his life and the freedom of
everyone in the TDE on the line, Caine’s success
will depend on whether or not he can find them. .
. .
  Cobra Outlaw Timothy Zahn,2016-04-26 SEQUEL TO
COBRA SLAVE. New York Times #1 best-selling author
Timothy Zahn continues his Cobra SF adventure
series with book #2 of a new Cobra saga, Cobra
Rebellion. Cobra warriors: technologically
enhanced and implanted with an arsenal of covert
weaponry fight against alien foes and evil humans.
Cobra warriors: technologically enhanced human
warriors designed to combat an implacable alien
menace. Now, and not for the first time, the
Cobras are facing trouble from their own kind. The
Broom clan of Cobra warriors finds itself pressed
between two star empires headed for war. On the
planet Aventine, the Broom's homeworld, pater
familia Paul Broom has been taken prisoner by
Commodore Santeros, an implacable operative of the
Dominion of Man. Paul is due to have his memories
sifted through by the dreaded and often
destructive Dominion MindsEye in order to root out
the location of legendary Qasamaa planet where
huge advances in military hardware, particularly a
svelte powered armor, might give the Dominion of
Man an edge in a coming war with the alien Troft.
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Santeros hopes to strike a deal with Qasama and,
if a deal cannot be struck, then Santores and the
Dominion are prepared to take what they want.
Elsewhere on Aventine and in the galaxy beyond,
rebellion is brewing against Dominion atrocities
and Dominion scheming, with outlaw Cobra warriors
Lorne and Jody Broom in the vanguard. Meanwhile,
Cobra Jason Broom poses as an escaped slave on a
secret Troft prison planet where humans are sent
to gladiatorial combat to the death for Troft
amusement and wagering. He is seeking information
on Troft factions, for not every Troft wants war
with humankind, and if he can identify moderate
elements, he may save the Cobra worlds, and head
off a massive interstellar war in the bargain. The
stage is set for adventure with one family of
Cobra heroes once again fighting for freedom and
peace in a galaxy on the edge of war. About
Timothy Zahn: “Zahn keeps the story moving at a
breakneck pace, maintaining
excitement.”—Publishers Weekly [Y]ou can count on
Timothy Zahn for three things: clean, sparse
prose; good pacing; and great action scenes. The
first book in the Cobra War series hits all those
marks in admirable style and makes for a quick,
entertaining sci-fi novel. —Blogcritics
“[Conqueror’s Heritage] is another finely wrought
space adventure . . . [with] social, political and
emotional complications, all of which Zahn treats
with his usual skill.”—Booklist “Zahn paints every
detail [in Angelmass] with gleamy realism . . .
scientific dialogue that streams with starship
hardware and military trooper talk . . . immensely
appealing.”—Kirkus Review
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  My Buddy Bill Rick Cleveland,2010 THE STORY: On
a visit to the White House, a dog-loving
screenwriter reprimands Buddy, the First Dog, for
piddling on the Oval Office rug. Little does he
know that this canine interaction will spark a
lasting friendship with President Clinton and gi
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